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24th May 2021 

 

On Friday 28th May (last day of term) we will be having a ‘Break the Rules’ day. There 
have been many suggestions of rules that could be broken including having no lessons 
and even to bring pets to school! However, we are unfortunately still living through a 
global pandemic so unfortunately there are still strict guidelines that we need to abide 
by, bringing in toys from home for example would still be considered to be a high 
COVID X19 risk and therefore we hope you respect this. There are still many school 
uniform rules your children can choose to break by doing any of the following things: 

· Come to school with crazy hair! 

· Come to school with funky nails 

· Come to school wearing suitable but snazzy footwear! 

· Come to school wearing body art! (face paint, transfer tattoos, glitter, make up) 

· Don’t wear uniform 

Don’t fancy any of these? Why not bring a snack to eat or drink that ordinarily you 
would not be able to have *PLEASE NOTE THAT THE STRICT NO NUTS OR FIZZY DRINKS 
POLICY STILL APPLIES. Or maybe you’d just like to choose who to sit next to in class? 
This, of course, will be at the discretion of the class teacher, children are still expected 
to behave themselves and respect others always. 

For EACH rule the children choose to break they must pay a 50p fine which can either 
be paid in cash on the day and handed to their class teacher OR a £2 donation via the 
FoES link on ParentPay. All money raised from this event will be put towards the 
extension and improvement of the Key Stage 2 playground. 

Which rules will you break? 

FoES Friends of Ettington School 

 


